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From:- Caryl

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 5:23 AM

To: Sageser, Paula C; ancy

cc: [l vegan; Il Molly (Cooper Thomas)
Subject: RE: Library sites future support options

Hi Paula,

This is very bad news for all of us, we will truly miss you and your superb work. You were invaluable to us in the early
days of the VACO Library web site. | always appreciated your quick responses to web site changes and even more
importantly your great suggestions on making things better.

I can only hope you are able to find work soon, you will be a great asset wherever you go! 1 know it will sound like
empty words, when | say to you all the best. It was a joy knowing and working with you!

caryt |
Department of Veterans Affairs

Director, VACO Library
810 Vermont Avenue, NW

Washington. DC 20420
(202)








